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I’m writing in support of SB 210, which makes in-person voting on the date of an 

election the standard method for conducting an election. 

 

Voting in-person simplifies the process, reducing costs and minimizing opportunities 

for errors. It also will eliminate the weeks of waiting to determine the outcome of 

elections. The option to request a ballot by mail gives every citizen the ability to vote. 

 

Please vote “YES” on SB 210. 


